

ANTHONY R. FANUCCI

February 6, 2024

MEMO:

Council President Dr. Arthur and members of Council

Re:

Appointment of Chief Municipal Prosecutor

Dear Council President Dr. Arthur and Members of City Council,

As you are aware, the Vineland Municipal Chief and Prosecutor positions are yearly appointments pursuant to State Statutes. We have requested proposals and qualifications for the two positions.

As is set forth in Section 110-19 and recommend Council consider the appointment of Charles A. Fiore, Esq, Williamstown NJ as Chief Prosecutor and Damon G. Tyner, Esq, as Prosecutor for the Vineland Municipal Court subject to your ratification.

Respectfully,

Anthony R. Fanucci Mayor, City of Vineland